
CITY OF ANN ARBOR ELECTION COMMISSION 
October 13, 2009 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Election Commission Meeting was called to order by the City 
Clerk, Jacqueline Beaudry, at 3:07 p.m., in the City Hall Council Workroom, 100 N. Fifth 
Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry and City Attorney Stephen 
Postema. Police Chief Barnett Jones was absent.  
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Postema moved to approve the minutes of the September 1, 2009 meeting with a 
correction to the attendance showing that Postema arrived late, not absent. Beaudry 
seconded the motion and the motion carried. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
The following resolution was offered by Postema and supported by Beaudry: 
 
EC-09-006 
 
Appointment of Election Inspectors 
 
RESOLVED, That the list of proposed election inspectors by the City Clerk’s Office be 
appointed for the November 3, 2009 City General Election in the City of Ann Arbor. 
 
On a voice vote, the Chair declared the motion carried unanimously with two members 
present. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
University of Michigan Residence Halls – polling places 
 
Clerk Beaudry updated the Commission regarding the use of the residence halls at the 
University of Michigan for polling places. The University is currently looking for 
alternative sites for the City to use for campus polling sites as they have security 
concerns regarding the continued use of the residence halls. This change could affect 
polling places at Bursley Hall, Mary Markley, East Quad and South Quad.  
 
It was decided that the Commission would meet again to discuss this issue when more 
details were available. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
There being no further business before the City Election Commission, the Chair called 
the meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 
 



Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Election Commission Chair 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


